
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 4:16:13 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:06 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
j Blair

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As I am not a HYDRO ONE customer (thank the good Lord). I am not commenting on their application. 
But, I am commenting on your organization.  When was the last time you  made a decision in favour of
the consumer????  My memory banks don't go back that far.  Do you realize the damage you are doing
to the provincial economy???  You should be disbanded and replaced with an impartial organization.  So
much for political appointees.

-- Attachment --
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